
Home Remittance via

Dear  Visitors, 

Please contact us at 1800-774-7667 
during office hours should you require 
further assistance or clarifications. 
Thank you.

You can register for       with 
the participating banks using your 
NRIC and link them to your account.

As part of the Singapore Prison 
Service’s digitalisation efforts, payment 
for home remittance will be going 
paperless with          as the 
default mode of payment with effect 
from 1 October 2022. 


